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Children’s World Quiz is Coming this June!

Don’t you love when you read a passage and can mentally visualize the scene that is taking place?
Exodus 40 is one such passage where one can almost visualize the preparations that were taking place:
the tabernacle was set up; the lamp stands came out; the golden altar of incense was put in its place;
the curtain at the entrance was hung; the basin and the stand were ready; and Aaron was in his sacred
garment and his sons were in their tunics. The stage was set! Much thought went into each element.

There are no tunics or lamp stands, but imagine if you will—medallions have been designed, T-shirts
have been ordered, questions are carefully picked, quizzers get ready, and most importantly, the Word
of God is tucked deep into the hearts of students, adults, score keepers. and coaches!

In a way we’ve never experienced before, students from the various Nazarene churches in the United
States, regions, and countries will gather on June 26, 2021 for Children’s World Quiz! We are excited!

As each region meets together, there will be a sense of belonging to something even bigger than a
location as hundreds of quizzers focus on the truths they have learned throughout the year from the
book of Exodus. Your districts and regions are setting the stage! We want you to be a part of this
gathering and celebration. For more information on location and times, please contact your Children’s
District or Regional Director, or email Pastor Dorothy Whipp at Dorothy@efnaz.org.
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